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FREMONT - At a recent meeting of the Fremont Exchange Club the club’s students of 
the year were honored. Each month throughout the year two students are honored from 

each school as the Students of the Month. 

The students of the year are Abbi Riedmaier, Caleb Calvillo from Fremont Ross; Gianna 

Cullen and Jared Weissinger from St. Joseph Central Catholic; and Anna Kay Castillo 

and Jose Ghavez from Vanguard Career Center. 

Each student received a Certificate of Recognition and a check from the Club for 

$100. There will be an essay contest and the winner would be the local club's 

representative to the Ohio/West Virginia district contest. If a student wins at the district 

level, he or she would receive a $1,000 award and would be eligible for the national 

award of $10,000. 
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